
Installed Officers of Table Rock Lodge #680 2020-2021 

 W.B. Loren Oden          W.M. 

Bro. Terry Bible           S.W. 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder       J.W. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg    Tres. 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins   Sec. 

W.B. Fred Ybarra         Chaplain 

Bro. Arnold Jacobsen   Mar. 

Bro. Robert Brown        S.D. 

Bro. Aaron Riley           J.D. 

Bro. Charles Avery       S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan       J.S. 

Bro. Ken Runge             Tiler 

  

Elected Trustees: R.W.B. John Pace Term Expires 2022 

 Bro. Arnold Jacobsen Term Expires 2021      

  

Webmaster W.B. Keith Oxby 

Website: www.tablerocklodge680.org 

If you have anything you would like to see on the website, please email W.B. Keith at: 

ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 

Lodges in the 43 District - Meeting Nights    

Billings 2nd Tues. 7:00 P.M. 

Branson 1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 P.M. 

Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M. 

Friend 1st Tue. 7:30 P.M. 

Sparta Friday before the full Moon at 7:30 P.M. 

  

  



From the Secretary 

Brethren, I hope this newsletter finds you healthy, and doing well.  There have been a few members that 

have had, and survived COVID-19 and I can tell you from experience that it was not fun. My case was 

mild, kind of like bronchitis, until I lost my sense of taste and smell and I realized what I had. I recovered 

and about a month later, it came back a lot worse the second time. The research I did, they call it COVID 

Syndrome. Enough of that. 

On the dues front, we still have 14 brethren who have not paid their dues. If you have not paid your 

dues, you will receive the required delinquent notification in the mail.  This cost’s the lodge extra money 

in printing costs, and postage. For the Brethren who have not paid their dues, please send them in. We 

do not want to lose you as a member, and we hope you have not lost interest in being a Mason. 

The Grand Master has rescinded his Edicts and we can now open the lodge in all three degrees and 

begin degree work, beginning March 1st, 2021.  For degree work, there will be safety protocols in place 

so that we are as safe as we can be.  We currently have three men who are waiting to receive the 

degrees, and I will send out communications when those are scheduled. There is also a lot of degree 

work in the district so there will be a lot of degrees going on soon. 

There was talk about starting up the pancake breakfast again very soon. I think the cook team are 

working on safety protocols so that the customer can feel comfortable coming out to eat. More 

information coming soon. 

We have had one Master Mason just complete his transfer into our lodge from Billings Lodge #379. 

Welcome Brother Jeff Akers to TRL.  

In October we welcomed Brother Johnny Graves and John Graves, father, and son and in November we 

welcomed Brother Wayne Welch and W.B. Ronald Shuler all transferred from Billings Lodge #379.  

Welcome to all the new brethren to TRL.  I hope I did not miss anyone. 

Also, we have had a brother to reinstate his membership in the fraternity. Welcome Brother John Baur.   

If I can help you with anything regarding your membership, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Fraternally, 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary 

March Birthdays 

Zach Teasel     Mar. 2 

Daniel Smith    Mar. 3 

Ron Fry Sr.       

Donald Nickell  Mar. 6 

Fred Ybarra     Mar. 15 

Daniel Rush      Mar. 16 



Leonard Bisher Mar. 23 

Steven Johnson 

Bill Moore         Mar. 24 

Harry Mackey  Mar. 28 

Bill Elder          Mar. 28 

R.C. Woolstrum Mar. 29 

Shawn Hatcher 

Scott Meyer    Mar. 30 

James Adams 


